
 

 
 
10 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
All students that study Art, Product Design, Textiles and Engineering have now been scheduled 
to attend extra sessions during the mock exam period, to ensure that they remain on track with 
their GCSE portfolio work. 
 
Your young person has been made aware of this change and must attend the sessions found 
here, on the updated timetable for the next two weeks. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sophie Howell 
Examinations Officer 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Uploads/November-2023-Mock-Timetable.pdf
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Uploads/November-2023-Mock-Timetable.pdf

